
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y10 Work Experience 

 

This is a polite reminder that parents and carers of Year 10 students are requested to 

notify Polly Harrison of the arrangements made for their child’s work experience 

placement before Monday 19 February if they have not done so already.  

 

If parents have been unable to source a placement please let Polly Harrison know by 

this date so that work can be started on finding a suitable experience in the school’s 

locality. Many thanks to those that have already done this.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Polly Harrison 
 

Polly Harrison 

Learning Support Team Leader and Work-Related Learning Co-ordinator 

 

harrisonp@moorhouseschool.co.uk 

01883 712271 ext. 311 
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